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Comments:  I  respectfully request that the Forest Service withdraw the recommended

project and  prepare a project that meets the standards and guidelines of the existing land use management

plan.  I see no reason why the FS is ignoring the current management.  The existing plan was written using tax

payer funds and now the FS wants to redo at the cost of the taxpayer, why?  The proposal fails to meet

requirements of the Aquatic Conservation Strategy and should not be exempt from analysis and mitigation of

landslides, sedimentation and waterway degradation.  

 

 


